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Editorial 

Dear Reader, 

 

I like to reflect on the ideas and thoughts of others, think about them and learn something 

from them. One quote that I have been recently pondering is, “A warrior putting on his sword 

for battle should not boast like a warrior who has already won.” Part of the idea being 

conveyed is that it is much easier to start something with confidence than to complete the task 

at hand, which inevitably will require significant hard work and dedication. 

 

As a relatively new journal, it takes me great pleasure to write that AETiC has recently been 

ranked Q2 in Computer Science and Q3 in Electrical Engineering, with a CiteScore 2020 of 2.3. 

This has been achieved through the significant hard work and dedication of a wide range of 

people. Success, in terms of a journal’s progression, is a team effort. 

 

As we look to the future, I want to thank the Editorial Board, IAER administrative staff, the 

many talented and committed authors that have submitted high-quality papers, and the 

journal’s growing readership that make all the efforts worthwhile. There is still research to do, 

ideas to share, articles to write, and minds stimulated. However, there is also time to stop and 

share a collective “well done!” to everyone that has been part of AETiC’s progress to date. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Professor Andrew Ware, 

On behalf of the Editorial Board, 

Annals of Emerging Technologies in Computing (AETiC). 
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